Subject: Re: Bug fix in PndEmcMakeBump.cxx
Posted by Bertram Kopf on Fri, 30 Jan 2009 13:25:23 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Stefano,

the idea behind a new thread for the announcements of code changes is that it is (in my
opinion) better arranged. Isn't it? Then you can directly see what has been changed without
going though all detector / system specific threads.

As you probably know there was an evo meeting before christmas which was focused on the
release management. The slides can be found here:

http://panda-wiki.gsi.de/pub/Computing/Minutes25Nov2008/SoftAdmReleases. pdf
A more comfortable solution would be to provide a web page for these things. An example for
this is shown on pages 6-10. It is for sure not the most urgent task to be done right now, but

one should -at least- keep in mind that such web interfaces could be very helpful in the future.

Ciao,
Bertram.
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